
 
  

  
 

  

  

 
  

 
  

  
 

 
  

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Robert Cooksley 
Sent: 14 December 2017 12:36 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area and Playpark 

I fully support the inclusion of the designaton of Hookhills green and play park as a local Greenspace as proposed by 
the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the Council and Torbay 
Development Agency. 

I have lived at number , opposite the Play Park, for 34 years, and I have seen the enjoyment that 
this space has given local residents in a number of ways; 

* The play park has been used by my family and continues to be used by the children of young families in the area. 

* The Hookhills nursery uses the play park, in fine weather, to bring the young children out into the fresh air and to 
give them exercise. It is also used for the annual sports day. 

* The Hookhills Community also uses the play park to hold the annual Cherry Pie Fair in July which is attended by 
hundreds of residents. 

* The green area is used on a daily basis by dog walkers.
 

It is essential that the entire area is protected for the benefit of residents now and into the future. 


Mr R S Cooksley, 
tel: 
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